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EATONIA  
NEWS BULLETIN 

Published by the TOWN OF EATONIA 

Rates: 
Regular Classifieds (5-6 Lines)   

Paid in advance RATE $10 OTHERWISE $17 

Boxed classified ads $17 

1/8 Page $17 

¼ Page  $30 

½ Page  $47 

Full Page $86 

Non-Profit Organizations 
¼ Page  $16 

½ Page  $22 

Full Page $41 

 

Ph:  967-2251   Fax:  967-2267 
Email:  newsletter.eatonia@sasktel.net 

Anonymous items will not be published. 

Microsoft Word Required 

 

Town of Eatonia News 
 

The Public Waterworks 
Information 

Waterworks Financial 
Overview, Capital 

Investment Strategy & 
Rate Policy for 2013 is 
available to be viewed 

at the town office or on 

the town’s Website. 

Nuisance Grounds Hours 
Mon, Weds, Fri------->1-6 

Tues, Thurs, Sat---->9-12(Noon) 
Closed Sundays & Stat Holidays  

 

Pam Wake- Bylaw Officer 

306-460-8908 or 306-460-9385 

 

 
 

Eaton Happenings 
Eaton School Community 
Council will be having a Spartan 
Hoe down on Sept 10th from 
 5-8p.m. in the Eaton School 
parking lot to welcome everyone 
back to school. 
They will be selling hamburgers 
and hotdogs from 5-6:30 p.m. so 
get on your best cowboy gear, 
grab your family and come on 
down for an evening of dancing 
and socializing! 

Everyone is Welcome 

Admission to dance is Free! 

**Deadline for 

submissions is the 

22
nd

 of each** month. 

Please provide 

payment with your 

ad.  
 

mailto:newsletter.eatonia@sasktel.net
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Thank-you to all of the people who 

helped at the scene of Richard & 

Graham’s accident on Aug 11th. It 

was a horrible experience for all of 

us. 

Also a humble thanks for the caring 

words & actions shown towards 

Richard & our families. 

Sorry to Graham for scaring at least  

10 years off his life. 

We pray Richard & Graham recover 

without too many mental & physical 

scars. 

Richard & the Aldridge Families 
 

 

I would like to extent a huge 

thank-you to all the ladies 
who attended my shower. 
Thank-you to everyone for the 
beautiful gifts or to those who 

gave so generously to the 
community gift. Your love and 
support is truly overwhelming. 
No matter where I live, coming 

back to Eatonia will always be 
coming home. 
Joanna Hayes 

I would like to thank all who 

performed at, attended and helped 

out at my June 10th Equador 

Fundraiser as well as a big Thank 

you to all who donated and made 

the event a huge success. 

Trevor Flemings 
 

 

The Eatonia Oasis Motel 

Committee would like to send a 

huge Thank You out to The Eatonia 

Bullarama Committee for their 

generous donation to the Motel 

which was used to purchase 

microwaves and fridges for each 

room. 

 
We would like to Thank everyone 
who attended our Wedding & for 

the well wishes, gifts, cards, hugs, 
laughs etc. 

You guys are my family away from 
home & I will forever be grateful! 
Thanks so much! 

Mel & Shaun Steinkey 

 

 
I would like to thank everyone for 

all of the grad gifts and best 
wishes. I really enjoyed growing up 

in such a great town and really 
appreciate all of the support I got 
from the community as I grew up. 

Lara Schuh 
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Thank you cont… 

The Eatonia Park Committee would like 

to thank 4 Hire Welding for designing 
and building the beautiful gazebo located 

in the park beside the pool. Centennial 

Park. The Committee is very pleased with 
the progress this summer and would like 

to thank everyone that has helped with 

our vision and those that have been 
enjoying the new space. 

   

 

EATONIA OASIS LIVING THANKS YOU!! 

We have surpassed our goal of raising 

$37,594.00 for the replacement of our Fire 

Alarm Panel!  The outstanding support of 

the people and businesses of Eatonia and 

surrounding area is greatly appreciated by 

the residents, staff and Board of Directors 

of Eatonia Oasis Living.   Any funds are 

contributed for this cause, and not used will 

go towards our next project of repairing 

and upgrading our Boiler/Chiller system.  

The cost of this will exceed $100,000.00.  

We are currently exploring options for 

funding.   

If you have not made a contribution and 

wish to do so, please submit to:    
Eatonia Oasis Living 

Box 217 
Eatonia, SK  

 S0L 0Y0 
A charitable receipt will be issued. 

Once again, we thank you!! 

 
STUECK PHARMACY 

LEADER  
967-2511 

DELIVERY TO EATONIA 
MONDAY – FRIDAY  

EXCLUDING HOLIDAYS 

 

    

 

EATONIA, SK 

 

HARDWARE 

Leo Pelletier – Farm Supply Manager 

8am – 5:30pm Monday – Friday 
8:30am – 5:30pm Saturday 

217 Railway Ave East    Ph:  967-2422    Fax:  967-2477 

 

GROCERY 

Denise Pelletier – Grocery Store Manager 

Monday to Saturday 9:00am – 5:30pm 
212 Main Street       Ph:  967-2411   Fax:  967-2279 
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EATONIA OASIS LIVING 

AUGUST NEWS 
The summer is going by very quickly, with 

August already coming to an end.  The weather 

has been cold and rainy for a lot of the month. We 

have been enjoying the fresh vegetables from our 

stand up gardens, as well as those donated to us 

from the community.   Margaret and Harry picked 

chokecherries off of the tree by our sign out front, 

and Darlene Olson very kindly make some 

chokecherry syrup!  We can’t wait to try it! 
 

We currently have 20 residents staying at E.O.L.  

Pat Barnes from Eatonia and Bruce Sanville from 

Kindersley have moved into our facility.   

Welcome to you both!  May Martin has moved to 

the Western Senior’s Citizens Home in Leader.  

We wish you well, May! 
 

Thank you to Marie Smith for organizing the 

Craft sessions.   The residents are working on 

door signs for their rooms.  Her helpers this 

month included Brittany Marchand, Raelle 

Follensbee, Nicki Heibert, Skye Radies and 

Naomi Green.  Thank you girls!  The ladies were 

pampered with manicures.  Pat Tilbert 

volunteered her time and expertise to help with 

this.  Thank you Pat!   We have enjoyed making 

floats and ice cream sundaes, a nice treat when the 

weather is hot. Thanks again to The 21-44 Store 

for donating soft ice cream!  Our weekly Bingo 

games are still very well attended.  Thank you to 

Brody Oomen, Chase Oomen, Jessie Williams 

and Nicki Heibert for helping.  Danielle 

Townsend has also been doing some volunteer 

time in the Kitchen.  I know the cooks appreciate 

the extra set of hands!   Thanks also those who 

come in and help serve the Bacon and Egg 

Brunch.  Duane and Connie Cridland were here in 

July and Graham Morgan was here in August.  

Our evening volunteers include Winnie Larson 

and Scott Hilts who helped serve evening lunches.  

Thank you all!  We have had a lot of volunteers 

this summer!  I hope we didn’t miss any one! 
 

Our sincere gratitude goes out to all the men and 

women who provide church services for the 

residents of Eatonia Oasis Living.  Thank you to 

those from the United, Lutheran, Catholic and 

Christian Fellowship churches.  As we have said 

before, fulfilling the residents’ spiritual needs is a 

very important part of their care and is greatly 

appreciated by those who attend.  Services are 

held every Wednesday at 2:30 if anyone would 

like to join us. 
 

Our monthly birthday party was held on August 

11
th
 ,Happy Birthday to Dick Turner, Odelia 

Pincemin, Betsy Proudlove and Atha Hartsook. 

Thank you to Catholic Church ladies for hosting.  

Amy and her Daycare children were here to 

entertain, followed by cake, ice cream and an 

afternoon of visiting.   
 

Laura Hayes entertained for a Birthday Tea hosted 

by Ruth Duncan.  Ruth’s birthday was last month 

but had some company come in for the afternoon.  

Thank you Laura!  We always enjoy it when you 

come!  We also were fortunate to have “Johnny 

Cash and June Carter” (also known as David and 

Debbie Norman) entertain this month!  Thank you 

to the Local CUPE 4174 (EOL Staff) for funding 

the cost of this.  The residents and guests had a 

very good time clapping and singing along to the 

music!  We hope we can have them come again.   
 

Last, but certainly not least, our sincere gratitude 

goes out to all of you who have made a donation 

of any kind to our facility.  We appreciate it very 

much!! 

HAPPY HARVESTING!! 
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September Rec News 
September Rec News 

Wow…...where did summer go? Hopefully 

everyone had an enjoyable summer and is ready 

to get back to the grind of school, harvest and 

thinking about the upcoming arena season! 

Swimming Pool:  Another busy season at the 

pool and lots of great weather this year.  A huge 

thanks to the pool staff: Raylene Leslie, Dustin 

Lee, Jayla Walker, Jesse Eisienkirch, Travis 

Baker, Jinnian Bews, Raelle Follensbee, Max 

Eckstein, Ashley Adams, & Kara Richardson. 
 

Summer Playground:  Thanks to the summer 

playground staff: Regan Bailey, Raelle Folensbee, 

Danielle Townsend, Breanne Follensbee & Kara 

Richardson for organizing and running another 

successful summer playground program. 
 

Arena:  Arena Registration will be September 8 

from noon -6:00pm @ the rec office.  If you 

cannot register at this time please ensure your 

registrations are at the rec office beforehand.   

Forms will be sent home through the school and 

playschool, if you do not receive one please 

contact the rec office and I can either mail or 

email a registration package out. 

There is a public skating /shinny pass for all 

residents that are not registered in the hockey or 

skating program but still use the arena for public 

skating or shinny, you will be required to have 

this pass.  

Two deposit cheques of $500 each per family are 

required for kitchen and caretaking 

responsibilities. 

Payment is due by December 31, 2014.  We 

accept post-dated cheques for Arena 

Registrations.  

If you have any questions about the forms please 

contact the rec office. 
 

Youth Rec Hockey:  We are looking at starting a 

youth rec hockey program this upcoming season.  

There will be no travel involved, it will be 1 or 2 

nights a week for 1 hour, you will register using  

the Eatonia hockey registration form, and 

volunteer shifts will be the same as for other 

programs.  This program will depend on how 

much interest  there is.  Contact the rec office if 

you have any questions about the program. 
 

Skating Club:  Watch for more info on this. 
 

The Eatonia Arena is run by volunteers, both the 
concession and caretaking.  Income for the arena comes 
from program fees (hockey and skating registrations),  
user fees (public skating and shinny), ice rentals (mostly 
senior and rec hockey), hockey game and tournament 
admissions, and the concession proceeds.  It is vital to the 
facility and the programs that everyone do their share to 
help ensure the arena remains operational for years to 
come. 
Kitchen and caretaking shifts are determined by the 
amount of hockey games and events scheduled at the 
arena.  Once scheduling meetings are completed sign-up 
sheets are posted at the rink for the users of the facility 
to choose the shifts they wish to work both in the kitchen 
and caretaking.  If everyone does their share it makes less 
work for everyone involved.   
 

Minor Hockey Meeting:  TBD -- A date will 

probably be decided last minute—a rainy day.   

Everyone involved in Hockey or are new to 

hockey should attend. 
 

Upcoming Coaching and Referee Clinics are 

posted on the SHA website at www.sha.sk.ca.    

Make sure you have all the proper certification 

requirements. 

We are always in need of referees and certified 

coaches, if you love hockey and enjoy working 

with kids please consider becoming a coach or 

referee.  Refereeing is a great way to help the 

community and earn some extra cash. 
 

Arena Clean-Up will be 

October 14 @ 7pm 

http://www.sha.sk.ca/
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Help from all groups, organizations and 

individuals that use the arena would be greatly 

appreciated. 

Saskatchewan Lotteries Trust Fund Grant: 

Proceeds from the sale of Saskatchewan Lotteries 

products such as Lotto 6/49, Western 6/49, and 

Scratch & Win are placed in the Saskatchewan 

Lotteries Trust Fund.  Grants from this fund are 

used to support more than 12,000 sport, culture, 

recreation and community groups in the province.  

Community groups in Eatonia receive funding 

from the Saskatchewan Lotteries Grant Program. 

 
Eatonia Recreation Office 

Box 405 Eatonia, SK S0L 0Y0 

Phone: 967-2557 Fax: 967-2220 

Email: eatoniarec@sasktel.net 

 

Kidz Korner 

 

 

 

Color me  

mailto:eatoniarec@sasktel.net
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If anyone is interested in having their piano 
tuned this fall please call me (Melissa) at 
306.967.0001.  I am in the process of setting 
up a date for early October. 
If interested please let me know by  
Sept 15th.  
 Thanks! 
 

EATONIA HERITAGE 

PARK 

‘SUNDAY IN THE 

PARK’ 

Sept 21--->2-4pm 

(weather permitting, 

otherwise the following 

Sunday) 

Refreshments and Sundaes 

Bring your own chairs 
 

 
 

Prairie Centre Credit Union Ltd. 

Will be hosting a Pancake 

Breakfast in connection with the 

Terry Fox Run. Sunday Sept 14
th

  

9 am to 12 pm at the  

Eatonia Community Hall. 

Adults $8.00 

12 and under $5.00 

 

All proceeds go to the Terry Fox 

Run 
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Terry Fox Run 

Marathon of Hope 
 

Sunday, September 

14 @ 1:00 p.m. 

Walk, Run, Bike or 

Ride 

Meet at Laporte Hall 

 -> Eatonia Arena 

(10km)  

(No Minimum Pledge; 

Volunteer Driven) 
If you have any 

questions, 

 call Pam @ 967-2575 

 “Working Together 

To Outrun Cancer”

http://www.google.ca/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&frm=1&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&docid=LddDtKvnKujubM&tbnid=xGziX3iaXh0BtM:&ved=0CAUQjRw&url=http://www.historymuseum.ca/event/terry-fox-running-to-the-heart-of-canada/&ei=M039U8vMFYn5yQTYlYDoDQ&bvm=bv.74035653,d.aWw&psig=AFQjCNGTr4XN2yH-iba7vTMjifM6XIpxGg&ust=1409195443817505
http://www.google.ca/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&frm=1&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&docid=LddDtKvnKujubM&tbnid=xGziX3iaXh0BtM:&ved=0CAUQjRw&url=http://www.historymuseum.ca/event/terry-fox-running-to-the-heart-of-canada/&ei=M039U8vMFYn5yQTYlYDoDQ&bvm=bv.74035653,d.aWw&psig=AFQjCNGTr4XN2yH-iba7vTMjifM6XIpxGg&ust=1409195443817505
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